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Dear Parent or Guardian, 
This year, the DSBPC is pleased to announce an exciting opportunity we are providing to all 
seniors this fall.  All seniors will have the opportunity to take the ACT on October 6, 2020 during 
the regular school day.  This test is being offered at no cost to students.   The ACT is a 
standardized college entrance exam that is accepted by many colleges in the U.S. and world-
wide.  It assesses the knowledge and skills your child is learning in the classroom—the same 
skills that are key to success in college and career. 
Typically, the test is only offered on weekends but we are providing this opportunity during the 
school day so that your child will be comfortable by testing in a familiar place and so that 
parents and students are free from the burden of arranging transportation to the testing site.   

You may visit the ACT Website for more information, including practice tests and sample 

questions. 

This is a great opportunity for our students and we are pleased to be able to offer it all 
seniors.  If you would prefer your student not participate in this event, please notify Vicky 
Billiris, 727-246-3011   

 

Thank you, 
 
Kali Anges 
12th Grade Administrator 

 

1540 Sweetbriar Drive, Holiday, FL 34691 

(727) 246-3000  Fax (727) 246-3091 

 

Principal 
Vanessa Moon 

Assistant Principals 
Kali Anges 
Dillard Caldwell 
James Smith 
Deanna Waide 
 

Anclote High School 

 

http://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act.html

